ENHANCED MEMORY CARE

August 4, 2014

To whom it may concern:

It is with the great pleasure that | write to share the highest of accolades with
you regarding our experience working with Green Earth Pest Control.

Josh Alpert, President, and his team have been servicing The 80" Street
Residence, an Upper East Side Assisted Living Community dedicated to
Residents with Alzheimer’s and dementia, for eight years now. Josh has always
been extremely attentive and has his workers on hand quickly when needed.
They work professionally with a great level of customer service, and our needs
are always met. Their response time is amazing.

Luckily, with their help, our building in the middle of Manhattan is well
maintained with little or no pest problems. Anyone would be lucky to bring
them on as their pest control vendor!

Sincerely,

Clare P Séa»é?

Clare P. Shanley
Executive Director

430 East 80" Street, New York, NY 10075 « 212-717-8888 » www.80thStreetResidence.com






